
Reading of the Names at The Vietnam Veterans Memorial 

Registration to read names is now closed. If you’re registered to be a reader, 
please email Jerry Bright at jbrightone@comcast.net with your reading 
date/time.  If you are unable to attend our reunion, please do not cancel your 
reading reservation.  We’ll find a 39th veteran to substitute.  Even if you’re 
not reading, try to visit while names are being read for a very moving 
experience (Nov 7, 4p-midnight, Nov 8, 9 & 10, 5a-midnight).  To see an 
approximate time for the reading of a particular name, go 
to http://vvmf.org/rotn. 
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